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' Region IV Administrator ,'

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission g/
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000 --

Arlington, TX 76011 .

Dear Mr. Martin:

'

Improvements in our telecommunications system have made it necessary for
System Energy Resources, Inc. to change its telephone prefix from 960-XXXX to
984-XXXX. The last four digits of most numbers for those of us at our 9

' corporate headquarters in One Jackson Place will not change; therefore, my
i new number will'be 601/984-9696. My secretaries, Diane Park and Lyn Kobe,

may be reached at 601/984-9697 and 601/984-9698, respectively. These changes
are to be effective Monday, April 11, 1988.

i If you have questions or need help reaching someone at SERI, you mcy', certainly call the executive office, or you may call Kathleen Nobles, ouri

receptionist and central operator, at 601/984-9000.

Sincerely,

/

H' Aw

WC:dp

,g

r

seoAi $ $41 $$p
@ p}l

c '9E # \0
'

g.rn.g 0
o

. no o nm!x ou. - m u m oc, , a
Fl 4,uw,w e u m cm.n

_ _ _ . _ - ___ ..


